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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

In accordance with 11 0.S. 2011, Section 17-113, notice is hereby given that
the Annual Comprehensive Financial Report of the City of Oklahoma City for the
period ended June 30, 2023, is available for public inspection in the Office of the City

Clerk, 200 N. Walker Ave, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.





